
  

               

 
 
 
 
Public Announcement 
Please be advised of the following: 
 
IQALUIT, Nunavut (July 26, 2010) - The Honorable Edna Elias, Commissioner of 
Nunavut, is pleased to announce that Archie Angnakak has joined the Office of the 
Commissioner of Nunavut. Mr. Angnakak will be employed as Executive Assistant to the 
Commissioner. 
  
The appointment of Mr. Angnakak to the position of Executive Assistant to the 
Commissioner is effective immediately. 
 
 
To reach the Commissioner, please contact: 
 
Archie Angnakak      
Office of the Commissioner of Nunavut  

(867) 975-5120 
(867) 975-5123    . 
: aangnakak@gov.nu.ca  

 
 

 
  


